
An opportunity to help shape the future of SEND services in Sefton 

Thursday 24th February 10.00-12.00 or 1.00-3.00 

Caradoc Mission Community Church, 165 Seaforth Road, L21 4LB 

OR 

Wednesday 2nd March 6 – 8pm at West Lancs Yacht Club 

 

Five years ago Sefton Parent Carer Forum were involved in a Moving Forward 

event in conjunction with local services. This February we would like to look at 

the outcomes of that event and how things have changed. The focus will be on 

the lived experience and our hopes and aspirations for our children and young 

people with SEND. This is an opportunity for parent carers to talk to 

representatives from education, social care and health. The four areas we want 

to look at are – 

The lived experience in the past five years, good and bad 

Where would you like to be in five years time? 

How do we get there?  

How will we know? 

 

Will hope to host an evening session in the Southport end of the borough, 

details to follow. 

Refreshments provided. 

Limited numbers so booking is essential. Email info@seftonpcf.org 


